
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
June 2, 2011 

 
 
James E. Allison, MD, AGAF 
Clinical Professor of Medicine Emeritus 
University of California, San Francisco 
San Francisco General Hospital 
Department of Medicine, GI & Hepatology Division 
1001 Potrero Avenue, Ward 3D 
San Francisco, CA 94110 
 
 
Dear Dr. Allison: 
 
In response to  your letter to Dr. Ian Taylor dated April 5, 2011, I am pleased 
to officially inform you that the AGA Institute Governing Board approved 
support of the California pilot project to improve access to colorectal cancer 
screening for the uninsured and underserved. 
 
On behalf of the Governing Board, I thank you for this opportunity and wish 
you great success with the program. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
C. Richard Boland, MD, AGAF 
President 
 
cc: W. Cohen 


